
 

 

To: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From: Sadie Norrad, Accessibility and Communication Specialist 

Meeting Date: January 3, 2018 

Subject: Report AAC18-002 
Christian Horizons Presentation 

Purpose 

A report to introduce a presentation from Paul Gilliam with Christian Horizons. 

Recommendation 

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) approve the recommendation outlined 
in Report AAC18-002 dated January 3, 2018, of the Accessibility and Communication 
Specialist as follows: 

That the presentation from Paul Gillam with Christian Horizons be received for 
information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 

Christian Horizons contacted the City of Peterborough in regards to a community meeting 
in March 2018. The Community Meeting will focus on ways Peterborough can continue to 
grow and become a community of belonging. This coincides with the United Nations 
theme of a “Transformation towards sustainable and resilient society for all.” 

Submitted by, 

Sadie Norrad 
Accessibility and Communication Specialist  

Contact Name: 

Sadie Norrad 

Accessibility and Communication Specialist  
Phone: 705-705-742-7777, extension 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4607 
E-mail: snorrad@peterborough.ca   
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